Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)-322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



November 6, 2018

Bob Joseph c/o Eugene Schmuck Foundation PO Box 58 Manzanita, OR 97130

Dear Bob,

We would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$500 for our Family Resource Center. Your donation will support many of our students' needs, including shoes, clothes, food, etc. Your donation will go a long way and is greatly appreciated!

We really appreciate your commitment to your local school and all the support you have given! Your generosity is treasured by the students and staff here at GGS.

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent

Principal

farmarie nyary